
News from the Office… 
 

We are Back To School in the month of  August! 
 

Naples Preschool Academy would like to give a warm wel-
come to all of  our new families! 

 
 NPA would like all of  our families to know that starting Au-

gust 20th, NPA will be providing two snacks daily. 
 

We have so many fun things planned for the upcoming 
school year. Make sure to read over the newsletter every 
month to see what fun things are planned for the month. 

 
We would like to remind you to please check your child in 

and out using your ProCare fingerprint daily. If  you do not 
have a fingerprint or it does not work, please see Danielle or 

Janet at the front desk. 
 

A reminder that NPA closes at 5:30pm. There is a late pick 
up fee of  $3 per minute. So please be here on time to avoid 

any extra fees! Also, there is a $100.00 referral credit to your 
account for every family you bring to NPA!! Thank you for 

all your cooperation and sharing your children with us. 
  

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER: 
August 6th—VPK Open House @ 5:30pm 

August 20th—First Day of  VPK 
August 20th—Fall Curriculum Begins 
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For the month of August, NPA will 
only be celebrating one birthday… 

Let’s all wish Tegan, 
A Very Happy 2nd Birthday! 



INFANT NEWS 

It's August and do you know what that means? 
BACK TO SCHOOL!! YAY! 

It has been a great summer. We have seen new 
friends come into the infant room and we have 

seen friends leave, but we love them all. 
We would like to welcome Joey to our class. 

The month of August, we will be talking about 
going back to school. 

Please remember to keep on reading books to 
your child, sing ABC’s, and counting.  Also, 

please remember to label all clothing with first 
and last name as well as all food and bottles.  
Thank you for sharing your babies with us! 

-Ms. Ivy 

ONEs NEWS 

Welcome our new friends Ariana and Bruno.  
This month we will be having lots of fun! 
We will continue practicing our colors, 

shapes, letters and numbers. 
Ms. Yudy would like to remind you to keep 
reading to your children and talk about good 
manners at home. Please remember to label 
everything that you bring in for your child 

including their food.  
Thank you for sharing your children with 

me!  
‘Confidence is beautiful no matter what your 

size is.’ 
-Ms. Yudy 

TWOs NEWS 

Welcome to August!  
We are headed “Back to School!”  

We will be learning all about our friends in our class. 
Please bring in an updated family photo so we can learn 

all about their families as well.  
We will also focus on classroom rules and following 

directions.  
Sadly, we are saying good-bye to Lily and Bryson as 

they graduated into the three’s class.  
I love watching your children learn and grow! I can’t 

wait to see what exciting new things this month brings! 
Thank you for sharing your wonderful children with 

me! 
-Ms. Marissa 



THREEs NEWS 

Hello August! 

 I would like to take this time to say welcome back to all of NPA! 

 During the month of August, our theme will be All About Me. We will be learning 

names of our friends as well as a few class rules.  

 Our shapes we will be learning is a circle and a square; our colors are green and yel-

low. The numbers we will be learning are 0,1,2, and 3; our letters will be Aa,Bb,Cc and Dd. 

I would also like to remind families to bring in a change of clothes to keep in their cubbies. 

Thank you! 

-Ms. Danielle 

FOURs NEWS 

It has been such a great summer in the 

fours. They have accomplished many 

milestones.  

Ms. Sarah would like to thank the fours 

for a fabulous summer!  

She would also like to wish all of them 

the best of luck as they move onto VPK 

this month! 

 

-Ms. Sarah 

SUMMER CAMP NEWS 

Sadly we have come to the end of 

summer. Our last day of Summer 

Camp will be on August 10th. We 

enjoyed the time spent with your 

kids. We have made tons of memo-

ries that will last forever and never 

be forgotten.  We want to say 

good-bye to Hannah, Dante, Jada, 

Reis, and Gavin as they adventure 

on into the upcoming school year. 

Thank you, 

-Summer Camp Staff 


